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28th: A visit to Murch Road and Ed & Louise Dwyer building lot. This activity
started a year ago with clearing of the land and SSWD field only placed in
anticipation of a residence to be built. A garage had been constructed for the
use of storage.

Dwyer is building a timber frame home. Foundation is in place and timber has
arrived as pre-constructed frame. Post & beam frames are always interesting.

Wes.



